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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.

| am writing in opposition to SB317. | am retired high school administrator and | can see
absolutely no reason for teachers to be allowed to have a gun in school.

There is no amount of training that makes it safe for teachers to carry guns in schools.
Our students and faculty should feel safe and secure in their schools and not be subject
to fear of gun violence.
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